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PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 

                   OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 
 

 

 

       September 3, 2021 

 

 

 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

Chairman 

Prince George’s County Council 

County Administration Building 

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

 

Dear Chairman Hawkins: 

 

 Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Bill creating a Zoning Compliance 

Letter, adopting an additional fee for the investigation and issuance of the Zoning Compliance 

Letter, and clarifying the different Site Development Concept Plan fees.    

 

 The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If you have 

questions, please contact my office or contact Melinda Bolling, Director, Department of Permitting, 

Inspections and Enforcement (DPIE), at (301) 636-2020. 

  

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Angela D. Alsobrooks 

       County Executive 
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